
Friday 16th December 2022

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: End of Term

Our fantastic Christmas concert on Tuesday brought us all back together to
celebrate the most wonderful time of year.  Thank you to all of those who
were able to attend the concert and for the many hours of practising at home.
We appreciate all of your support, particularly with events such as those we hold at
Christmas.

We wanted to say a special thank you to those who have given up their time to help raise
funds for the school.  The small group of parents who make up the ‘Friends of Woodberry
Down’ PSA worked tirelessly to put together the Winter Fair.  We each owe a huge amount
of respect and gratitude to those who give up their time in this way, thank you.

Thank you to all of our families who attended the recent parent consultation event.  We
hope that you found these useful and that you know how to help your child with their
learning.  These partnerships enable our children to achieve more and to raise their
aspirations.

Our children continue to do us incredibly proud.  Visitors to our school consistently
recognise the excellent attitudes to learning and the calm and orderly environment in
which our children work.  Their mature and respectful attitudes towards each other always
impress those who meet them and this is due to the hard work of our families and staff.
Thank you for continuing to promote the school’s values and ethos.

In the spring term we will continue to reach out to you and will be inviting you to attend
additional sessions related to mental health, SEND, art, reading and Spanish.  We hope
that you are able to join us.

In the meantime we hope that you have a wonderful and restful break during the
Christmas period and a very Happy New Year.  We look forward to seeing all of you on
Wednesday 4th January at 8.55am.

Best wishes

Nicole Reid Derek Hewie
Executive Headteacher Headteacher


